BALDWIN COMMUNITY CENTER COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES
8/2 /17
Attendance: Kurt Olafsen, Paul Thomas, Bruce Crawford and public

The 7/12/17 minutes were reviewed and approved.

After a discussion concerning the sign in the front of the building, it was
recommended that the street address be added to sign and that new letters
should be purchased.

The issue of parking in the front of the building raised the question of what the
actual requirements for spacing were. The question of what was required was to
be presented to the planning board for their input.

Volunteers are needed to help access the building for various programs. Should
there be a paid attendant to take care of opening and closing the building?

There will be a need to identify the breakers in the panel when the new photo cell
lights are installed especially when it will be necessary to turn off the lights for an
emergency rescue landing.

The question of what all may be required to construct trails for walking,
snowshoeing and cross country skiing. Where can we get information on this type
of construction?

Horseshoes and pickle ball plans are still being worked out.

Next meeting — 9/20/17



